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Labor Day honors and recognizes the American labor movement and the 

works and contributions of laborers to the development and achievements 

of the United States  and marks  the unofficial end of summer. We have all 

worked hard in 2021, whether it is in our jobs, our homes, schooling, 

home schooling, looking after family and friends, so enjoy this long 

weekend!   

The Newtown Grant  

Newsletter 
Tel: 215-968-3789 

www.newtowngrant.org  

Volume 5 Issue 5 

September - October  2021 

Email Addresses 

• events@newtowngrant.org 

• suggestions@newtowngrant.org 

• intheloop@newtowngrant.org 

• marketing@newtowngrant.org  
 

Stay in the Loop! 

• http://ow.ly/72g030a4Bam  

• facebook.com/NewtownGrantHOA 

• twitter.com/NewtownGrantHOA 

View All Our Events Page at:  

www.newtowngrant.org/events. 

Also make sure to sign up for our 

newsletter either via our Website at 

www.newtowngrant.org  

Or 

Text to join by Texting 

NTGHOA to 22828.   

 

You will not receive text messages 

from Newtown Grant but it will 

enable you to join our email News-

letter. (text rates may apply) 

Natalie’s Notes 

 

Natalie's last day 
at Newtown 
Grant is 
September 3rd.   

 

Wishing all 
residents at 
Newtown Grant 
all the best!     

> 

Last Pool Day 

The last day for the pool is 
September 6th  

from 12:00pm -8:00pm  

 

http://www.newtowngrant.org
http://www.newtowngrant.org/
mailto:events@newtowngrant.org?subject=Newsletter%20Email
mailto:suggestions@newtowngrant.org?subject=Newsletter%20Suggestion%20Email
http://www.twitter.com/NewtownGranthoa
http://www.facebook.com/NewtownGrantHOA/
http://www.newtowngrant.org/events
http://www.newtowngrant.org
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Raven's View Wins the 2021 Jack Repcheck Softball Championship!!  

From top left standing: Steve Levay, Keelan Quinn, James Dumont, Steve Howell, Ryan Butler, Kevin 
Hacker, James Mershon 

 

Seated front: Rob Vollrath, Joel Sperling, Brendan Quinn, Shane Donohue, Matt Kane 

Club House Banquet Room Rental 
 

Did you know that you can rent out the Club House Banquet Room?  

This is a great facility to rent with its own kitchen and furniture. 
Great for meetings, birthdays, celebrations and so much more... 

The rental agreement application for use of the Banquet room is 
available online www.newtowngrant.org/club-house or .contact the 
Recreational Managers, Sergio and George, at the management 
office.   

With reopening amenities, it is recommended that all CDC and 
Department of Health guidelines are followed.  Participants will be 
required to: 

• Verify they were not exposed and have no symptoms of 
COVID-19  

• Participants will also be required to sign a waiver prior 
to entry on to the Common Element areas.   

 

http://www.newtowngrant.org/club-house
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http://www.bucksrelo.com/newtown-grant/compare/
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2021 Newtown Grant Annual Garage Sale! 

Saturday, September 25th from 8am - 1pm  
*Rain Date: Sunday, September 26th* 

Come shop and visit the Newtown Grant Garage Sale.  Our Community Garage Sale, which has become a 
renowned fall tradition throughout Newtown and Bucks County, is a wonderful opportunity for residents to 
get rid of those unwanted items and turn trash into cash. 
Just bring your items to the Newtown Grant Rec Center Parking lot and set up your table and watch the 
buyers come in droves! This is an ideal way to have a garage sale without the hassle of advertising or having 
strangers coming to your home! 
 

In 2019, over 100 spaces were sold to residents. If you are interested in participating, please fill out the form 
below, and return it to Newtown Grant Management Office at 

  
360 Eagle Road, Newtown PA 18940 by August 30th from 9am – 4:30pm. 

Or 
you can give your payment and form to the Rec Manager(s), George or Sergio, 

Monday – Friday 4pm – 8pm. 
  

Any registration received after August 30th will be charged a $5.00 late fee! 
No exceptions to this deadline!! 

 

Important - please follow us on Facebook or the Community Website for more information. Bear in mind, 
your provided e-mail address is how everything is communicated, make sure to provide a clearly printed e-
mail address that you check often and can access easily. 
 

You will receive all information regarding the sale by e-mail by September 13th. If you do not receive your 
information by September 13th, please contact us  

Thank you to Passanante's Home Food Services for sponsoring our Annual 
Newtown Garage Sale Event!  

https://www.homefoodservices.com/
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http://www.thompsontoyota.net/
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9 Things You Should Do to Your Home Before Fall Starts 
 

1. Clean, or possibly replace, your gutters. - 

You're so used to your gutters working properly, 

if they're clogged, you can end up with a flooded 

interior and damaged exterior. So clean them, and 

if necessary, replace them  

2. Check for drafts  - Heat loss through windows is responsible for 25-30 percent of heating energy 

us . 

3. Drain your outdoor faucets.- - Drain and disconnect all garden hoses from outside spigots to 

prevent any water freezing. Not doing this can result to pipes bursting  

4. Bring your outdoor furniture in. 

5. Fix any cracks in your driveway - When water gets into cracks it freezes, expands, and can make 

the crack even bigger. Enough small cracks can turn into big cracks, and eventually the concrete 

can crumble  

6. Change your filters - If your filters are 

clogged, it's harder to keep your home at 

the temperature you want it too be which 

will increase your heating bills. 

7. Fertilize your lawn - The best offense is a 

good defense.  

8. Test winter equipment - Seriously, just 

check it all now and make your life easier 

later. 

9. Change your batteries - Once a year you 

should be checking to make sure all smoke 

detectors and carbon monoxide devices are 

working. 

Read more at House Beautiful  

http://www.housebeautiful.com/lifestyle/cleaning-tips/a22652916/fall-home-maintenance-checklist/
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Tombstone Treats 

Directions 

• In a large saucepan over low heat, melt butter. Stir in marshmallows until melted. Remove from 
heat. Stir in cereal until well coated. With a buttered spatula, press into a greased 13x9-in. pan. 
Cool. 

• Beat cookie dough and flour until combined. On a lightly floured surface, roll out dough to 1/4-in. 
thickness. Trace tombstone pattern onto waxed paper; cut out 16 tombstones from dough. Place 2 
in. apart on ungreased baking sheets. 

• Along bottom edge of each cookie, insert two toothpicks halfway into dough. Bake at 350° until 
edges are golden brown, 8-10 minutes. Remove to wire racks to cool. 

• In a large resealable plastic bag, combine water and green food coloring. Add coconut; seal bag 
and shake to coat. Toast coconut in a shallow pan in a 350° oven for 5-10 minutes or cook in a 
skillet over low heat until golden brown, stirring occasionally. Set aside. Using black paste food 
coloring, tint frosting gray. Frost sugar cookies; decorate with brown decorating icing. 

• Cut cereal bars into 3x2-in. rectangles; spread with melted chocolate chips. Using toothpicks, 
insert cookies into cereal bars. Decorate with coconut and candies as desired. 

 

Nutrition Facts 

1 treat: 358 calories, 15g fat (8g saturated fat), 15mg cholesterol, 306mg sodium, 55g carbohydrate (25g 
sugars, 1g fiber), 4g protein 

 

Thanks to https://www.tasteofhome.com/recipes/tombstone-treats/  

• 3 tablespoons butter 

• 4 cups miniature marshmallows 

• 7-1/2 cups crisp rice cereal 

• 1 tube (16-1/2 ounces) refrigerated sugar 
cookie dough 

• 2/3 cup all-purpose flour  

• 1 teaspoon water 

• 4 drops green food coloring 

• 1-1/2 cups sweetened shredded coconut 

• Black paste food coloring 

• Vanilla frosting 

• Brown decorating icing 

• 1 cup semisweet chocolate chips, melted 

• Candy pumpkins 
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Update Contact Information 

We are requesting that all owners and residents of 
Newtown Grant please log in / register with Connect 
and update your  contact information.   

This includes any changes in phone numbers or 
email addresses.  

Please go to the Resident Portal at:  

www.fsresidential.com/connect/learning-center 

 

Stop the Spread - It's Time to Seek and Destroy Spotted 
Lanternfly Eggs  

 

They sure look pretty with their red wings and 
white spots, but the invasive Spotted Lanternfly is 
multiplying again this year throughout Bucks 
County, with egg masses in clusters of 30-50 eggs 
overwintering on trees and flat surfaces. 

 

While you may hate finding dozens of emergent 
lanternflies crawling on your windshield in the 
coming months, the threat is greater to our 
environment. Mature lanternflies chow down on 
70 different plant species, with a preference for 
grapevines and maple, walnut, birch and willow 
trees.  

 

The best time to cut the population is while egg masses are still on trees. They look like a gray smear of mud 
with a waxy covering. While the egg masses may be on trees, they can also be found on any solid, flat 
surface, like stones and outdoor furniture. You can scrape the egg masses into a plastic bag, add a bit of 
rubbing alcohol or hand sanitizer, smoosh the eggs inside the bag and dispose it. Simply scraping the egg 
masses to the ground will not work.  

 

Penn State has many resources and tips for reducing and managing lanterflies.  

 

See link https://extension.psu.edu/spotted-lanternfly-management-for-homeowners 

http://www.fsresidential.com/connect/learning-center
https://extension.psu.edu/spotted-lanternfly-management-for-homeowners
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Advertise in the Newtown Grant Newsletter:  
 

Advertising Rates: 

Business Card $50.00  Quarter Page $100.00  Half Page $200.00 Full Page $300.00 

 

Special rates available for annual advertising subscriptions. For all advertisements please email 

marketing@newtowngrant.org or call for rates.   

 

Send to: Newtown Grant, 360 Eagle Road, Newtown, PA 18940. Make checks payable to: Newtown Grant 

Master Association.   

Call and ask about sponsoring an event or advertising 215-968-3789 

mailto:marketing@newtowngrant.org

